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News to You - Weekly Newsletter 

Week 9 - Autumn Term - 09.11.18 

 

Dear parents/carers 
Welcome back after half term to Autumn 2. It is lovely to see all of our pupils back with us and ready for a busy half 
term. This week a group of Y5/6 pupils attended a table tennis tournament and represented our school really 
well.  Our Federation girls' football team are also competing at the Sports Domes this afternoon in a town wide 
football festival.  
 Mrs Smith has been working with our Gymnastics team in preparation for their upcoming competition. A big thank 
you to Mrs. Smith for all her hard work with them. Miss. Kaur-Singh has been working with each class learning 
about the celebration of Diwali this week, the children have thoroughly enjoyed the hands on learning with her. 
This week sees the lead up to Remembrance Sunday. Our pupils have spent time this week reflecting on and learn-
ing about Remembrance Sunday, particularly in the context of the anniversary of World War One. The whole school 
are contributing to a remembrance display which will be displayed in school to celebrate their learning and reflec-
tion and in tribute. You can see the wonderful display outside our main entrance. A big thank you to staff and pupils 
for their hard work on creating it. We know how important it is for our pupils to understand and have time to think 
about the impact and sacrifices made in something 
that happened a long time ago in comparison to 
their life time, but which has impacted on the 
world that they live in. 
 
We wish all of our families a peaceful weekend, 
Mrs. Heaton 

A Message from the Head Teacher 

Monday 12th November - Phototronics in school to take individual and family pictures - from 8.50am 
Monday 12th November -  Parent Consultation 3.30pm - 6pm. A letter regarding appointments has been 
sent home. 
Thursday 15th November  - Parent Consultation 3.30pm - 6pm. A letter regarding appointments has been 
sent home. 
Friday 16th November  - Children in Need - Children can come into school in anything spotty or non-
uniform for a small donation. 
Wednesday 5th December—KS1 Christmas Performance 5.30pm till 6.30pm 
Thursday 5th December—KS1 Christmas Performance 9.30am till 10.30am 
Thursday 6th December—Early Years & Year 1/2 Visit to the Arc 9am till 12.45pm 
Wednesday 12th December -KS2 & Young Thespians Christmas performance 1.30pm & 6pm 
Friday 14th December—PD Day 
Monday 17th December—Christmas Jumper Day– Children can come into school wearing a Christmas 
Jumper if they wish for a small donation for the Save the Children charity. 
Tuesday 18th December –Christmas Cinema for KS2 am - Children to attend Vue Cinema 
Wednesday 19th December—All are welcome to attend our Christingle service at Hart Village Church from 
2pm 
Wednesday 19th December—School Christmas Lunch 
Friday 21st December—Class Christmas Party—Children can come to school dressed in their party clothes 
for the day and a small contribution of party food would be appreciated. 
Any parents/carers wishing to speak with Mrs Hill at any time should contact the school 
office to arrange a mutually agreeable time.  

Dates for your Diary and other Information... 
Star of the Week 

Early Years - Reme Pearson 
Year 1/2 - Sam Cooper 

Year 3/4 - Phoebe Cooper 
Year 5/6 - Alfie Crosbie 

 
Golden Quill 

Early Years - Emma Kelly 
Year 1/2 - Lily Mae Todd 

Year 3/4 - Isaac Bage 
Year 5/6 - Joseph Greener 

 
Maths Award 

Early Years - Ava Myers 
Year 1/2 - Annabelle Bramley 

Year 3/4 - Olivia Coverdale 
Year 5/6 - Beth Dixon 

 
Hart Citizen 

Early Years - Aadhyasri Kandragu-
la 

Year 1/2 - Lace Anderson 
Year 3/4 - Orla Trimble 

Year 5/6 - Layla Greenwell 

Award Winners... 


